
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 31, 2021 
 
We are pleased to announce that SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. (SRBT) has recently joined 
and become a member of the Canadian Council for Aboriginal Business (CCAB). 
 
 

 
 

 
CCAB builds bridges between Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal peoples, businesses, and 
communities through diverse programming, providing tools, training, network building, major 
business awards, and national events. 
 
CCAB is a national, non-partisan, member-based organization. With a membership which is 
comprised of both Indigenous and non-Indigenous companies operating in Canada.  
 

We believe that joining the CCAB further demonstrates SRBT’s commitment to positive 
relationships with Indigenous Peoples and communities. 
 
As a member of CCAB we will continue to be transparent, visible and open with Indigenous 
communities and regularly provide information about our operations, while continuing to have a 
workplace that employs and is welcoming to Indigenous employees. 
 
For those interested in finding out more about the CCAB and their membership please visit their 
website at www.CCAB.com. For those interested in finding out more about SRBT and its 
operations please visit our website at www.srbt.com. 
 
For more information please contact:  

Stephane Levesque 
President 
SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. 
Tel:  (613) 732-0055, Extension #111 
e-mail: stephane@betalight.com 
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